# The Eagle's Nest

**Ehrhardt Elementary Newsletter** 

September 2016

### Important Dates

- Thursday, October 13:
  - Double Dave's Spirit Night
- Friday,October 14:
  - 3rd Grade Field Trip
- Tuesday, November 8:
  - Parent Conference Day
- Thursday, November 10
  - Veteran's Day Program (2nd Graders)

### Shop at the Ehrhardt School Store!

The school store will be open to students from 7:50 - 8:15 a.m. on the following Thursday mornings:

September 22 October 6 & 20 November 3 & 17

### Ehrhardt Spirit Shirts for Sale!

Please visit our website (ehrhardt.kleinisd.net) to purchase your Ehrhardt spirit shirt through School Cash Online. Please contact Mrs. Rodriguez with any questions: 832-484-6225

Ph:832-484-6200 @EhrhardtKISD ehrhardt.kleinisd.net

As parents (and teachers) we deal with the back to school sniffles, fevers, and hygiene. Our first concern is often "is he/she contagious." While these are important things to discuss, let's also discuss something else that is highly contagious in school... "KINDNESS." When we see someone else help another person it gives us a good feeling, which in turn causes us to go out and do something altruistic ourselves. Kindness can be viral and even the smallest acts of graciousness matter enormously.

Please join Ehrhardt as we S.O.A.R.

Principal's
Corner

Please join Ehrhardt as we S.O.A.R. through the 16-17 school year and become contagious with us.

Mr. Hall, Principal

## Ehrhardt Elementary is

#### "No Place For Hate"

Here at Ehrhardt, we are proud of the kindness our students show to each other every day. During September, we are celebrating our kindness in a variety of ways. First, we are enjoying dressing up all week with our crazy hats, socks, etc. Also, staff members are giving tickets to students every time they show kindness to someone else; students will put their tickets in for a drawing each day for Kindness Spirit Sticks.

We will announce many of the kind acts we observe on the morning announcements and all Ehrhardt Eagles will sign a "Resolution of Respect" - promising to treat others with kindness and respect.

Celebrating Kindness

### Important Reminders:

- Between the hours of 7:50 and 3:10, all adults MUST get a badge from the office as soon as they enter the building
- Morning drop-off: the front circle by the office is only for our special needs students and daycare buses

Mark your calendars now for Double Dave's Spirit Night on Thursday, October 13, from 4:30-8:00 p.m. This is one of the most fun (and most profitable!) Spirit Nights of the year! Plan to order dinner from Double Dave's that night and get your pizza delivered by an Ehrhardt teacher!

## Spirit Night!

We still need parents to drive our teachers that night when they deliver pizzas. If you can volunteer to drive, please contact Jeanna Pagel at kpagel79@yahoo.com.